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Thirty-Five, the tower’s newest amenity, is a 13,000 square-foot high tech conference center  
and lounge available for use by the tenants of 600 Grant Street. The stunning new center  
features a boardroom with a 24-foot table, a training center with seating for 150 auditorium-style, 
an expansive reception and lounge area with nine separate seating groups, private phone/ 
meeting rooms for two, a reception desk, pre-function space with separate serving areas and 
a caterer’s serving pantry. And did we mention the spectacular views of Downtown Pittsburgh?

Additional highlights of the center include high-speed internet throughout, video conferencing  
capabilities, a media wall in the boardroom and training center, 88-inch TV monitors,  

whiteboard areas and more.

For details on Thirty-Five, including room layouts, rates and availability, see Workspeeed or 
call the Winthrop Management office at 412-553-8800. 

Thirty-Five



Holiday Open House

Stop by our socially-distant holiday open house at

Thirty-Five on Tuesday, December 8th, from 9 am to 3 pm. 

Enjoy an individually wrapped cookie and a beverage, and take a tour 

of our beautiful new conference center.

Continuing our long-standing holiday tradition, Winthrop Management

will make a donation to Operation Troop Appreciation and 

the Greater Pittsburgh Food Bank on behalf of our tenants.   

**mask required

Treasures for Children  
is Going Virtual!

This year, the program that helps ensure every child feels the special 
joy surrounding the Christmas season is going virtual. Just visit the 
Salvation Army’s website at http://salvationarmywpa.org/tfc to make 
a financial donation or select a virtual tag to purchase a toy donation.  

If purchasing a toy, please have it shipped to:

The Salvation Army
820 Parish Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15220

Either way, you’ll be supporting the Treasures for Children Program 
and blessing a child with a Christmas to treasure. 

Pittsburgh Crèche
Installation of the larger-than-life nativity scene – the world’s only 
authorized replica of the Vatican’s Christmas crèche – is underway. 

The annual dedication ceremony will take place on Friday,  
November 20th, at noon. 

Memorial Dove Tree
Remember a loved one with a dove ornament on the Holiday 
Dove Tree in the upper lobby. For your gift of $35 or more, Family  
Hospice, part of UPMC, will place your loved one’s name on a dove to 
hang on the memorial tree. Also for $35, you can receive a window 
cling on which you can write your loved one’s name. In addition, a 
limited number of silver metal dove ornaments from Wendell August 
Forge will be produced and available for $150 with a loved one’s 

name engraved on the ornament. 

To learn more and to download the Holiday Dove Tree ornament  
order form, visit FamilyHospicePA.org or contact Dianne Whetsell  

at 412-572-8874 or whetselld@upmc.edu. 
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